
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
This coming Saturday will be the TCC / Parish Mass. All are most welcome to attend! 
A reminder to students in the Music Ministry groups that rehearsal will commence at 5pm. 

 
The 2025 musical board has been put up with each day revealing another clue as to what 

the 2025 College musical will be. Watch this space for more details soon. 
 
Last Friday the TCC Contemporary Band, The Boots & Cats, took out third place at the 2024 
CQ Battle of the Bands competition! 

A big thank you and congratulations to Ms Jacqui Baker for her organisation of the event 
so that CQ music students are given this opportunity to perform. 
 

 
(Pictured: TCC Cotemporary Band, The Boots & Cats, with their Third Prize. (L – R) First Row: 
Anya, Isabella, Brydee, Emily, Evie; Second Row: Matthew, Jacob, Nyari, Euan, Alexander) 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
Cultural Awards will be held Week 1, Friday October 4, in Term 4 commencing at 5pm. All 
students receiving awards have been emailed with their award information. To assist with 
organisation, please respond to the RSVP link that has been emailed out to parents and 
students. 

 
 

Miss Celeste Hack  
Cultural + Instrumental Music Coordinator  
 
 

 

7 September   TCC / Parish Mass 

13 September   Term 3 Ends / Year 12 Formal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


